COVID-19 Update

October 12, 2020

Dear General McLane Families-

General McLane School District continues this week (through 10/12) to be at zero COVID-19 cases within our students and GM staff. There are 3 new cases within the 16412 zip code and one new case within the 16426 zip code.

Erie County, as a whole, is seeing a spike in COVID-19 case counts over the past few weeks. The amount of active cases has more than doubled. Masking is the most important intervention to prevent the spread of respiratory illness. Please continue to care for yourself and others by wearing a mask, over your nose and mouth, and staying at home when having any symptoms of illness.

Thank You!

Kristen Donnelly RN, BSN **Assistant Pandemic Coordinator** Kristendonnellyrn@gmail.com Cell 814-899-3363

Mckean 16426

New Positives in Last / Days:	1
New Negatives in Last 7 Days:	16
Total Tests in Last 7 days:	17

Edinboro 16412

New Positives in Last 7 Days:	3
New Negatives in Last 7 Days:	35
Total Tests in Last 7 days:	38

